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I. Onsite Visit Operations Committee: May 11 and 25, 2021 
The WSCUC Onsite Visit Operations Committee met to discuss our accreditation visit schedule, 
onsite visit video outline, updates, logistics, and took stock of documentation. For our campus 
onsite video, the Office of Strategic Communication will review the outline and get back to the 
committee with ideas. All units also submitted updated documents on focused areas by the 
internal May 14 deadline.  
 

II. WSCUC Onsite Visit Schedule: May 26, 2021 
On May 26, Deputy Provost Weber met with the WSCUC review team assistant chair to discuss 
the onsite visit schedule.   
 

III. Distance Education Review: May 28, 2021 
On May 28, the WSCUC team member responsible for reviewing Distance Education met with 
university leadership regarding ATI support for Distance Education programs.  
 

IV. Steering Committee Meeting: May 28, 2021 
Our CSUSB WSCUC Steering Committee warmly welcomed our newest member, Dr. Edwin 
Gomez, Riverside County Superintendent of Schools, discussed updates on the onsite visit 
preparations, and reviewed the draft accreditation visit schedule. We will schedule another 
meeting before the site visit.  
 
 
 

 


